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MDMDC	Newsletter		
A	monthly	publication	of	the	recent	activities	and		

upcoming	events	of	the	Mount	Diablo	Metal	Detecting	Club	
	
President	James	Lind	called	the	meeting	to	order	at	7:30	p.m.	
The	January	MDMDC	monthly	club	meeting	had	a	total	of	22	attendees.			
Secretary’s	Report	–	There	was	no	report.	
Treasurer’s	Report	–	There	is	$1,245.63	in	checking,	$625.12	in	savings,	and	
$200	in	silver	for	a	total	of	$2,070.75.	
Vice	President’s	Report	–	There	was	no	report.	
Mike	Waters	won	the	Silver	Dime	Raffle.	

The	February	meeting	will	be	on	the	second	Tuesday-	Feb.	13.	It	
will	begin	at	7:30	p.m.	and	be	held	at	the	Water	District	Building.	
Old	Business-	The	December	Mini	Hunt	was	held	at	Lake	Merritt.	There	were	
three	hunters	who	found	over	$15	in	quarters	and	hundreds	of	pennies.		
New	Business	–	The	January	monthly	hunt	will	be	January	28	in	Tilden	Park.	
Make	sure	to	bring	your	East	Bay	Parks	Permit.	We	will	meet	at	10	a.m.	at	the	
Jack	in	the	Box,	3047	Mt.	Diablo	Blvd.,	Lafayette.		Gary	Collier	will	run	the	
hunt.	His	cell	phone	number	is	925-451-3577.	Pat’s	number	is	925-687-3061.		
The	2018	maxi	hunt	will	be	held	on	May	20	at	a	site	in	or	near	Walnut	Creek.	It	
will	be	run	by	Gary	Collier,	assisted	by	John	Kies.	The	cost	will	be	between	
$30-$35.	The	club	will	donate	$250.	More	details	will	be	available	next	month.	
Our	newest	member	is	Kimberly	Adams	from	Rodeo.	She	found	the	club	
through	the	internet.	
The	Relay	For	Life	of	Pleasant	Hill	is	now	part	of	the	regional	Relay	For	Life	of	
Diablo	Valley	–	encompassing	Pleasant	Hill,	Concord,	Walnut	Creek,	Clayton,	
Orinda,	Moraga,	Lafayette,	and	Rossmoor.	It	will	be	held	at		thePleasant	Hill	
Middle	School.		
Show	and	Tell	participants	included	Mike	Walding,	Jerry	Hallett,	David	
Spieler,	James	Doyle,	Beth	Stockholm,	and	John	Kies.	
The	Mount	Diablo	Metal	Detecting	Club’s	first	dedication	is	to	treasure	hunting	in	all	its	
forms	and	to	use	and	enforce	the	treasurer’s	Code	of	Ethics.	The	second	dedication	is	
accomplished	through	the	use	of	our	trained	Community	Assistance	Team	and	our	support	
of	the	blind	camp.	

www.mdmdc.com	
	



Additional	News	
	
We	will	be	meeting	on	the	second	Tuesday	of	January	at	the	Water	District	
Building	in	Concord,	CA.				The	address	is	1331	Concord	Ave.	Concord,	CA		
94520.	
	 	 	 	 	 Upcoming	Events	

Sunday,	January	28th	 	 	 Monthly	Hunt	 	
Tuesday,	February	13th		 	 Monthly	Meeting	
Saturday,	May	20th	 	 	 Maxi	Hunt	
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